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The training carried out in La Cité de la Science a Tunis was 
very interesting and motivating for participants. Teachers 
enjoyed and appreciated astronomy and astrophysics. The 
majority of them want to continue learning more about these 
themes in the NASE website  and in futures courses 
organized in La Cité. All the participants really appreciated 
the course finished and the general training program of 
NASE. Thank you very much for this training. 
 


